
 

 

June 25, 2021 

As per NYSDOH mandate and as an effort to communicate current statistics and COVID-19 related information, 

Chapin Home would like to notify you of the following. 

At present, the COVID-19 statistics are as follows: 

▪ New Admission:  0 

▪ New Positive Resident Testing:  0 

▪ New COVID-19 Death:  0 

▪ New Positive Direct Care Giver  
Employee Test:  0          

▪ New Positive Contract Staff  
Member Test:  0  

▪ Non-COVID-19 Deaths:  0 

▪ Queens County Positivity Rate is currently  .7% 

Effective immediately, all Nursing Homes are required to test or arrange for the routine testing for  

COVID-19 of all personnel who have not been fully vaccinated, as defined by CDC, including employees, contract 

staff, medical staff, operator, and administrators for COVID-19 twice per week.  

Fully vaccinated personnel will no longer require routine twice-weekly testing. Please be advised that regardless 

of the frequency of testing being performed or the facility’s COVID-19 status, the facility must continue to screen 

all staff, residents, and all persons entering the facility, such as vendors, volunteers, and visitors for signs and 

symptoms of COVID-19. Screening requires temperature checks and the competition of health questionnaire.  

Chapin Home’s “In-person” visitation is Open 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday, and Saturday 

which is SUBJECT TO CHANGE based on future test results. 

▪ Mezzanine: Open and eligible for pre-scheduled “In person” visitation   

▪ Unit 1:  Open and eligible for pre-scheduled “In-person” visitation 

▪ Unit 2:  Open and eligible for pre-scheduled “In person” visitation 

▪ Unit 3:  Open and eligible for pre-scheduled “In person” visitation   

▪ Unit 4:  Temporarily Shuttered- No Residents assigned to this Unit as of 4/8/21 

Chapin will accept negative PCR tests and we encourage taking the Rapid Test being offered onsite to assist you 

in seeing your loved one.  We also welcome families/friends to share their vaccination status with us. 

COVID-19 related updates will continue to be mailed, robo blasted and posted on our Chapin website 

www.chapinhome.org .  Any questions and concerns can be directed to the Social Work Department (ext. 2019, 

2052, 2008)  

Sincerely, 

The Chapin Home Team 

http://www.chapinhome.org/

